
THE SYNOD IS COMING TO ODS!  WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

SYNOD LISTENING SESSION 

DATE:  SATURDAY, JANUARY 22, 9:45 AM—12:15 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

What is a Synod? It is one of the Catholic Church’s ways of dealing with complex 

problems by gathering together to share our thoughts and concerns .   

Pope Francis named this world wide event the “Synod on Synodality.” 

You are invited to participate, reflect on the image of the Miracle of the Loaves & 

Fishes, and share your thoughts.  We will gather in the Parish Hall in groups of 10 

participants plus a facilitator and a note taker.  Instructions will be provided. 
 

Look for more information in the Bulletin of every weekend preceding January 22. 

May the Holy Spirit  inspire and guide us as we join all parishes in the world in this 

once-in-a-lifetime opportunity.  
 

INTERESTED?  FOR MORE INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION CALL:   

TATIANA FASSIEUX, 530-521-7502 OR EMAIL  TFASSIEUXODS@GMAIL.COM ; OR  

ANGELA FRAZIER,  530 –520-6999 OR EMAIL HAROLDANDANGELA1976@GMAIL.COM 

WWW.SCD.ORG/SYNOD 



 

SYNOD LISTENING SESSIONS 

QUESTIONS WE WILL BE REFLECTING ON 

  

1. Reflecting on the image – what experiences of church 
 come to your mind that are life giving?  

2. What do you bring to this encounter with Jesus that is 
 burdening and challenging?  

3. Where do you sense the Spirit is leading you to grow 
 more deeply, to engage more fully? 

4. After we heard all this: What touches you the most? 
 What begins to emerge? What is the most significant 
 moment for you  


